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[Words in square brackets were guessed or undecipherable] 

 

CYCLE TOURING ASSOCIATION 

OF 

WESTERN AUSTRALIA 

INFORMATION SHEET FEB. 1975 

 

PRESIDENT JIM HARWOOD 316164 

SECRETARY DALE NEILL 873934 

COMMITTEE WAYNE LALLY, GEOFF MERCER, JOHN OLIVER, 

JOHN MCQUILLAN, BILL CLARKE, [?]JOHNSON, DIANA WARNOCK. 

 

PLANNED OUTINGS 

Sunday March 9th - 3.30 pm – Perry Lakes. A very safe, flat, 

shady course. Even very young children can 

ride with safety on this course. BBQ tea. 

Sunday March 23rd - 3.30 pm – Kings’s Park - BBQ tea. 

Sunday April 6th – 3.30 pm – King’s Park – BBQ tea. 

Sunday April 19th - Mundijong – whole day outing. 

The C.T.A. is chartering a train to transport 

members and their bikes to Mundijong where 

tour guide Wayne Lally will take members over 

a [?] route. Picnic lunch. 

The hard riders will have the opportunity of 

riding back to Perth, while the easy riders 

can cmoe back on the train. 

Sunday May 4th - Perry Lakes 3.30 pm – BBQ tea. 

Saturday 24th – Sunday 25th - The C.T.A. has booked the recreation 

camp at the Bickley Reservoir for a weekend 

outing. In addition to cycling there will be 

canoeing and films. 

More details to follow. 

 

PATRON 

The C.T.A. Management Committee have [?] in announcing that Mr Ray 

O’Connor (Minister for Roads and Transport) has accepted the 

position as Patron of the Cycle Touring Association of Western 

Australia. 

 

MEMBERSHIP NUMBERS 

As of the 10th February, 1978 Association Membership stood at 68 

full members. 


